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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: BillG[bill.g@druvllc.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2013 11:20 AM
 

To: Moore-Love, Karla
 

Subject: Request to address City Council 

Good Morning Karla 

Thank you for answering my phone call regarding how to sign up to address the Mayor and City
 
Council.
 

My name is Bill Gollhofer, Owner of DRV/ LLC 
6534 SW View Point Terrace 
Portland, AR 97239 
503.333.1311 

My firm was recently awarded a contract with the City of Portland for the Bureau of Transportation and 
I wanted to thank the Mayor, all members of City Council, and members of Procurement and 
Contracts for listening to the concerns of local small business regarding the obstacles that we have to 
overcome and for leveling the playing field for small businesses who compete with Large Nationwide 
incumbent firms. 
Thank you 

Bill Gollhofer 
Owner 
DRW LLC 
(p) 503.333.1311 
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